
 

     Khalsa VA Primary School 
  NEWSLETTER                14th December 2016 

Welcome back 
We would like to welcome back Amrita Kaur (office 
manager), from  maternity leave.  

Chaar Sahibzaade Shaheedi 
Purab  
This week we will be commemorating the Shaheedi 
of the four Sahibzade; Ajit Singh, Jujhar Singh, 
Fateh Singh and Zorawar Singh. During the week 
children will be learning about the Sahibzade and 
their Shaheedi. 
Parents’ meetings 
We would like to thank all parents/carers for 
attending parents’ meetings last week. We hope 
that you were able to discuss fully your child’s 
progress with the class teacher and were pleased 
with the progress made. If you have not yet seen 
your child’s class teacher, please make an 
appointment as soon as possible. 

Guru Gobind Singh Ji’s 
Prakash Utsav 
During the week beginning 16th January 2017, we 
will be celebrating Guru Gobind Singh Ji’s Prakash 
Utsav. During the holidays, we would like the 
children to draw a picture relating to Guru Gobind 
Singh Ji. We would like children to bring in their 
drawing on 4th January 2017. One of the pictures 
will be used for the invitation for the Gurpurab. 
Children are reminded not to draw pictures of Guru 
Gobind Singh but instead articles relating to him.  
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Thought for the week: 
“Be kind and generous; 

thinking of others.” 
	

Donations for the 
homeless 
The Sikh Welfare and Awareness Team (SWAT) 
are collecting items to give to the homeless this 
Christmas and we would like your help! If you 
could kindly donate items from the wish list 
(posters are around the school and on the 
parent’s notice board) and put them in boxes 
next to the Christmas tree, by Friday 16th 
December.  
End of term parties 
End of term parties will take place on Monday 
19th December. May we remind parents to 
provide small amounts of snacks for the children 
to share with others in their class. Please consult 
with staff before bringing anything in.  
Christmas jumpers 
On Monday 19th December, the children are 
allowed to wear a Christmas jumper with normal 
uniform. It would be great if parents/carers can 
also join us and wear a special jumper. 
 
 
 
 
 

End of term lunch 
On 16th December, Harrisons will be providing 
the children with a Christmas lunch. If you would 
like your child to have a Christmas lunch, please 
see the menu in the school lobby by the front 
entrance. The cost will be £2.30. 

Follow	us	on	Twitter!		
Twitter	is	a	great	way	to	follow	all	our	latest	news,	including	
pictures	and	videos.		You	can	download	the	app	for	free	on	
your	mobile	or	tablet,	or	use	it	on	a	desktop	computer.	
Search	for:	“@KhalsaSchool1”	


